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December 23, 2021 
 
 
Mr Craig Swift-McNair 
CEO 
Woollahra Municipal Council 
By email 
 
 
Re: Skateboard facility – Rushcutters Bay Park 
 
Dear Craig, 
 
These are very peculiar times, and all nature of crises are causing normally formal channels 
of communication about meetings, decisions, deliberations etc to be interrupted or not 
happen, so that's why a formal letter like this matters. 
 
In the light of the significant number of the Woollahra community's proven and 
demonstrated opposition to the Rushcutters Bay siting of a skatepark, over many years, we 
FORMALLY REQUEST TO BE INFORMED when this issue comes up for ANY discussion at 
Council, either to do with the continuance of the allocated finances, or the rescission of 
same, to the skatepark proposal, or any other plans to do with it's proposed 
installation.      We have a responsibility to all those that opposed it and a right of advocacy 
to ensure that a skatepark is never realised in the open green space of this State heritage 
listed crown land." 
 
Kind regards and best wishes for the festive season, 
 
Charlotte Feldman 
President 
Darling Point Society Inc. 
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